Santiago, CHILE, August 31, 1998

Documentation

Office of the High Commissioner
Palais des Nations

1211 Geneva 10

Switzerland

Dear Sirs,

We are very interested in receiving the report of the special rapporteur on child
prostitution {Document number E/CN.4/1298/101} and the report of Mr. Olara Otunnu
(E/CN.4/1238/1189).

If it is possible, please send them in the Spanish version, if you don’t have it then we
would prefer the French version.

Sincerely,

Maria Eugenia Rojas
Executive Secretary
PIDEE-CEDIAL
Casilla 599-11
Santiago
CHILE



